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SUBJECT: FEE REVISION FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2025-26 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
We hope this letter finds you and your family well. We wanted to inform you of an important update 
regarding our school’s fee structure for the current academic year. 
 
As you may be aware, our school has always maintained a very low fee structure in comparison to other 
schools in the region. This has been possible by our commitment and dedication to provide quality 
education at an affordable cost to all. 

 
We are writing to inform you about an important update regarding tuition fees for the academic year 
2025-26. Following the recent announcement from the education regulator (KHDA), there will be an 
approved increase in tuition fees across all private schools in the emirate. Our school was also approved by 
KHDA to increase the tuition fee by 2.35%. 
 
We would like to assure you that the increase in the fee structure is minimal and has been kept as low as 
possible to avoid any significant burden on our parents. We have carefully evaluated the school’s financial 
requirements, taking into account the rising cost of maintenance, utilities, and staff pay etc. 
 
We would like to thank you for your continued support and trust in our school. We are committed to 
providing the best education possible to our students. 

 
Thank you 
 
 
Best Regards, 

 
ADMINISTRATION 


